MEMO

September 19, 2022

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donation
for the Harrison Food Pantry:

$150.00 from the Columbiettes auxiliary #2579
Total - $150.00
I am requesting authorization to accept this generous gift.
Thank you.

Nina Marraccini
CT



MEMO

September 26, 2022
Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donation
for the Harrison Food Pantry:

$28.64 from Thomas DeBourcy ( via Pay Pal 9/25)
Total $28.64

I am requesting authorization to accept this generous gift.

Thank you.

Nina Marraccini
CT



